To

The CMD, MTNL
Corporate office

New Delhi
Subject: Waiver of bills of BSNL telephone connections provided to MTNL employees as RSTC (Residential Telephone Connection) in NCR for the period before Oct 2007.

Sir,

In Oct 2007, BSNL & MTNL managements have decided that employees of MTNL & BSNL having RSTC of another company will have to pay their RSTC bills and get them reimbursed from their own company w.e.f Oct 2007; however there will be no disconnection in non payment.  Before Oct 2007, no employee of MTNL & BSNL was to pay RSTC bills for his/her entitled calls to MTNL/BSNL. But now in NCR, BSNL has started issuing bills of MTNL service connections for the period before Oct 2007 also, and employees are being asked to pay the bills pending for the period for which there was a company to company adjustment and employees were not to pay for that. In case of non-payment of these pending bills, shifting and NOC etc are not being allowed by BSNL in NCR, which is causing hardship to the officers/employees. 

Therefore, your good self is requested to take up the case with the appropriate authorities in BSNL to decide the waiver of pending bills for the period before Oct 2007, and also to decide company to company payment for the period after Oct 2007 to avoid unnecessary wastage of precious time of employees in paying and getting reimbursed from the office. 
With regards                                                                                  yours sincerely

                                                                                                           (V.K.Tomar) 

Copy to: 

1. CMD, BSNL for n/a pl.

2. ED, Delhi/Mumbai for inf & n/a pl

